TA DESCRIPTION OF THE PROPERTY OF THE PROPERTY

DEPARTMENT OF THE ARMY

U.S. ARMY CORPS OF ENGINEERS, GALVESTON DISTRICT P. O. BOX 1229 GALVESTON, TEXAS 77553-1229

SUBJECT: Comment Extension Request for Buffalo Bayou and Tributaries Resiliency Study Interim Report

Dear Buffalo Bayou and Tributaries Commenters:

This is in response to your request for an extension of time for the Buffalo Bayou and Tributaries Resiliency Study Interim Report comment period. The comment period is being extended until Friday, November 20, 2020. All comments received after that date will still be accepted; however, they may not be fully analyzed for incorporation into the Interim Scoping Report. Instead, they will be included with the Draft EIS Comment Report. Please submit your comments to:

Email:

BBTRS@usace.army.mil; or can be sent by mail to:

Post Mail:

USACE, Galveston District,

ATTN: BBTRS P.O. Box 1229

Galveston, TX, 77553

The US Army Corps of Engineers (USACE), and Harris County Flood Control District would like to thank you for your participation in the Buffalo Bayou and Tributaries Resiliency Study Interim Report. Your input on this study is very important and we appreciate the time and effort that is required to provide commentary.

Sincerely,

Timothy R. Vail Colonel, U.S. Army

Commanding